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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Tuesday 5th February 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

Subject: Parental Consent Form – Photographs and Video Recordings 
 
We are currently updating our GDPR consent register and are requesting your consent to process 
personal information that falls outside public interest. This includes: 

 Use of photographs for specific purposes. 

Within GDPR we are able to use your child’s photo for education purposes.  This includes recording 

achievement, safeguarding, accreditation portfolios, classroom, health and safety and school 

displays etc.  However it is really helpful for us to be able to use our children’s photos for a wider 

variety of purposes etc.  For those (listed below and overleaf) we need your specific consent. 

Where the school processes your data based on your consent, you have the right to withdraw this 

consent at any time. 

Please return this form to Felicia by Thursday 7th February 2019 

Child’s Full Name Child’s Class 

  

I give my permission for: 

My child’s name to be used on the school website and printed publications   
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My child’s Class photo to be taken (you or other families will be able to purchase this photo) 

– professional photo 

 

My child’s photo to be used in School Letters, e.g., Brook Billboard and class Newsletters   

My child’s photo to be used in printed school publications (for example, the school 

prospectus) 

 

My child’s photo to be displayed in public areas around the school – Displays and 

Noticeboards  

 

My child’s photo to be used on the school website   

My child’s photo to be taken by, or used in circulation to, other parents (for example, school 

events) 

 

My child’s photo to be used on school’s social media for publicity e.g. Twitter   

 

The information in this form will be used throughout your child’s time at school. You may withdraw 

your consent at any time by contacting the school. 

Signed: ................................................................................             Date: ............................................. 

Parent’s Full Name in Capitals    : ..........................................................................................................              
 
 
For any additional information with regards to our GDPR policy, please visit the school website at 

https://www.thebrook.haringey.sch.uk/Policies 

 

Yours sincerely 

Felicia Rock | Child and Family Liaison Officer 
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